
Host Families Wanted - Join an Information Evening! 

  

 
The Saanich International Student Program (SISP) is hosting one last Information Evening for 
families in the Saanich School District who may be interested in becoming a Host Family for an 
International student in the 2023-2024 school year.  
  
Join the SISP Homestay Team to learn what being a SISP Host Family is all about! Have your 
questions answered, meet current International Students, and enjoy refreshments and a prize 
draw for a Thrifty’s gift card.   
  
Dates & Locations:  

• Wednesday, May 24 @ Stelly’s Secondary School, 6:30-7:30pm  
• 1-on-1 call with a SISP Homestay Coordinator at a time convenient for you  

 

Sign up HERE!  

 

Quick Facts about Hosting for SISP: 

• Welcome a student for 4, 5 or 10 months   
• Provide a private bedroom, three meals a day, healthy snacks, and inclusion in your 

family life  
• Receive a monthly honorarium of $1,150 per student for expenses incurred  
• Take a look at the SISP Host Family Brochure for more information 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeGY0W4gHGHCHd99-5Fgb4H20zMV5kihkUxXr0pEqbwCy7j0g/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://simplebooklet.com/sisphomestaybrochure

